
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 9, 2023 

Dear Arran Elderslie Council, 

As Co-Chair of the Chesley Hospital Foundation’s Fall Gala, I’d like to request that council consider a 

donation to our event in the amount that is equal to the rental cost of the Chesley Community Centre 

and Curling Club for our September 30th fundraising event.  

We are planning a formal dinner on September 30th for 200+ local residents to celebrate our hospital and 

healthcare close to home.  

In addition to a premium dinner prepared and served by a local service group and businesses, there will 

be a silent and a live auction, a wine wall fundraiser, and more to entertain our guests, and support our 

goal of raising $50,000 for physician recruitment efforts and towards strengthening our hospital and 

network of professional services.  

We would also like to invite you to join us as a guest for the evening. Tickets can be purchased for $100 

each including a $50 charitable tax receipt for eligible individuals. The event is nearly sold out, so please 

contact us as soon as possible to secure your tickets!  

The Fall Gala promises to be a formal night out with good food, good company, and great wine! 

If you have any questions, I’d be happy to answer them. Tickets can be purchased through our website or 

by contacting Shannyn, the Chesley Hospital Foundation Coordinator chesleyhf@sbghc.on.ca  

 

Thank you for your consideration of this request and for supporting our hospital. 

Sincerely,  

 

Jennifer Isber-Legge 

Chesley Hospital Foundation Fall Gala Co-Chair 

519-379-5633  isberlegge@gmail.com 
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